
We braved the chance of rain and took the ride to Bandera on January 
29th.  The weather was cool but not cold and the rain failed to show its ugly 
head.  When we got to Bandera, to our surprise we found that Busbee’s BBQ 
was closed for employee vacations.  But, never fear, a group of hungry 
bikers will find a place to eat. :)  We strolled across the street to the Bandera 
Saloon and Grill.  Food was found and some of the best chili I have had in a 
while was consumed.  I had great time with some really great 
company.  Frank “Comeback” Deyo 

  

I want to say a big "THANK YOU" to all those members who cast ballots and 
participated in the survey during the chapter Social.  Your input was valuable 
to us and we will work to implement many of the suggestions we were 
given.  Also from time to time I may send out a survey to get a feel for things 
like how are the rides meeting expectations, our activity level, etc. 
  

Reminder:  Today we will be changing the password to the “Member’s Only” portion 

of the website as well removing those members that have not renewed their chapter 

membership from the email updates.  You can renew your member with Maria 

Robles, 210-860-7233, any Primary officer and at the dealership with Laura back at 

the reception desk. If you drop it off after today, give us a couple of days to acquire 

and process the paperwork.  We get you back on the list ASAP. 

  

Effective today (Feb 1st) we will begin using the new chapter officer emails 
and discontinuing the use of the Gmail accounts.  The new email addresses 
are the ones listed on the Chapter website under Officers.  So this is the last 
email I will send from this account. 
  
Rides / Upcoming Events: 

  

Feb 5th, 2011 - Road Captain’s Meeting, 8:30am 

   New Member Orientation, 9:30am 

   Chapter Social, 10:30am 

                           Ride around Medina Lake (short/Novice).  James Perez will lead and 

Wayne Steele will sweep.  KSU 12:00 (noon). 

                          Chapter Fundraiser – Serving up some burgers and dogs. 

  
Feb 11th – 13th - St. Valentine's Day Massacre (Boerne, TX) 

 

Sunday, February 13
th
, 2011, 11:00 am  

LOH Sweethearts Brunch 

Milano Ristorante Italiano 



11802 Wurzbach Rd. San Antonio TX 78230 

RSVP by February 6
th
, 2011 so reservations can be made. 

loh@calientehog.com or you can call Lynda at 210-326-9796 
 

  

Feb 12th, 2011 – Breakfast ride to Boerne TX.  Dale Figart is lead.  KSU is at 
8:30am.  From breakfast you can tap out and then head on over to the St. 
Valentine’s Day Massacre. 
  

Well till next week and anything that might come up I will let you all know. 

Remember ride safe and enjoy the road. 
 


